
We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	the	
2024	Region	4	Championships	

will	be	held	at	the	
Rose-Hulman	Institute	of	Technology,		

Sports	&	Recreation	Center!	
	

	
	

	
	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
Hotel	list	will	be	posted	soon.	Please	state	you	are	with:	Trampoline	&	
Tumbling.	Please	book	in	our	block,	the	price	Region	4	will	pay	for	the	venue	is	
determined	by	the	number	of	hotel	rooms	booked	in	the	block.		The	less	we	
pay	for	the	venue	the	more	we	can	support	our	athletes,	coaches,	and	judges.		
Thank	you	for	your	patience	and	support	of	Region	4.	
 


